
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 8 August 2002 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
SPECIAL DEVELOPMENT CONTROL AND LICENSING COMMITTEE 
 
A special meeting of the Development Control and Licensing Committee will be held 
at the Council Offices, High Street, Great Dunmow on Friday, 16 August 2002 at 
10.00 am. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
ELIZABETH FORBES 
 
Chief Executive 
 

A G E N D A 
PART  I 

 
1 Apologies for absence and declarations of interest. 
 
2 To give further consideration to planning application reference 

UTT/1000/01/OP by BAA Plc and Stansted Airport Ltd, in particular the 
applicants’ responses to the points made by the Committee at its meeting on 
31 July (report to follow). 

 
3 Any other items which the Chairman considers to be urgent. 
 
 
To:- Councillors E C Abrahams, W F Bowker, Mrs C A Cant, Mrs M A Caton, 

Mrs J F Cheetham, R A E Clifford, Mrs C M Dean, Mrs E J Godwin, 
R D Green, P G F Lewis, Mrs J I Loughlin, D M Miller, A R Thawley and 
R B Tyler. 

 
 
 
 
 
Lead Officer:  John Mitchell (01799) 510450 
Committee Officer: Linda Bunting (01799) 510432 
 

Page 1


